No to E2 & E3

Jim Berlin <mrayberlin@aol.com>
Mon 11/6/2023 12:59 PM

To:Planning <planning@coralgables.com>
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To P&Z Board,
| believe that you should reject the designed 3 story bldg proposed for
Publix Mkt at 2551 LeJeune. First the 1000ft radius for resident review is too small for customers outside this area shop at this store.
Secondly as an 82 yr old driver, | along with other seniors do not like use of ramped enclosed multi floor parking garages; Poor lighting and
less safe. Please reject this proposal. Thanks, J Berlin
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